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March 27, 2008

Dear Mrs. Mullarkey,
This letter is long overdue, but I wish to thank you for being the first author to visit our brand new school last year.  It was a most memorable and inspiring experience for both our students and staff.  Your enthusiasm for teaching, writing, and life is contagious.  Your presentation was both entertaining and informative.  
We appreciated you sharing many of your personal life experiences and showing our students how the trials as well as the triumphs in life help to make each of us who we are.  Your passion for life and for writing certainly came through in your program with both humor and sensitivity.
Splashing by the Shore is the perfect book to be enjoyed by both students and their families.  I am thrilled to hear that you have a new series coming out, Katharine the Almost Great.  We would love to have you return to BAC to launch your new books.  Looking forward to future visits.







Sincerely,

Mrs. Barbara Swetits








Library Media Specialist








Benedict A. Cucinella Library Media Center
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